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To whom it may concern: 

Vitalii Gontar worked for Pipestone System for 12 months at a sow farm called Nokomis.  I am a 

Production Supervisor for Pipestone System and have had the privilege to work with Vitalii for the 12 

months he spent with Pipestone system.  I visited the farm Vitalii worked at once a week to ensure 

protocols are being followed and I help increase production through coaching and feedback.  I am 

writing this letter to commend Vitalii on a job well done while spending time with our Company.   

Vitalii is a bright and personable individual.  He is self-motivated and capable of achieving any goal he 

sets his mind to.  Vitalii has easily learned new skills during his time with Pipestone such as sow and 

piglet health, power washing, processing piglets, wean procedures, and sow movements.  Vitalii and I 

have worked together and had discussions on piglet mortality strategies and overall production.  The 

farm has benefited from Vitalii’s time in numerous ways. 

Pipestone System needs more employees like Vitalii.  He is an asset to any company that hires him. 

Sincerely, 

Noah Whipkey,  

+1 605 8649000  

 

 

 

 

mailto:Noah.Whipkey@pipestone.com



